
 

 

 

   

 

Fairseat News – 12 June 2020 

 Borehole Service – I apologise for the late notice but this 

morning we started our borehole service which has been 

delayed due to the lack of water coming in from Nairobi 

County Council. Today we started getting NCC water again 

after about 2 months and I wanted to take the opportunity to 

complete this critical service whilst we can.  Please 

CONSERVE ALL WATER – if all goes well we should be back to 

normal again by Saturday afternoon.  So please SMELLY 

SATURDAY for all residents and staff – no showering, no 

washing clothes or cars, no washing floors or using mops. 
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